
World Animal Day is celebrated every year on 04th October. In an effort to make a 

small change and spread awareness on the importance of taking care of animals. The 

teachers and children of Nursery, Lower Kindergarten, Upper Kindergarten of  the First 

and Second Shift observed World Animal Day on 04
th

October 2022. The objective of this 

celebration was to instil in the little minds the need to care for and not hurt animals.

Few pets like a dog, two kittens, a yellow parrot, a grey parrot (with a black beak, black 

tongue and red tail), some geese, and few rabbits were brought to school and shown to 

the children. Children were asked to wear on an animal mask, an animal tail, or a 

head gear of any animal of their choice and come to school. The children were very 

excited to attend this event and enjoyed themselves thoroughly.
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The event began with a word of prayer thanking God for all the lovely animals we see

around us which include, the wild animals, domestic animals, birds, insects and sea 

creatures.

The program began with an introduction on “Animals around us” and how we need to 

care for them, specially the animals who do not have anyone to look after them. 

Information was given to them on different animals, what kind of food is to be given to 

them and which food can harm them. The children were also asked to keep water for the 

birds in their balconies and around their homes.

Next a game “Guess the Animal Sound” was played with the children, where the children 

had to guess the animal sound. This was followed by the “Animal Action Song” done 

with the children where they ran like a Cheetah, swam like a fish, roared like a tiger 

and flew like an eagle. The children then danced to the most loved animal song 

“I like to move it, move it!” 



Just before dispersal the children were given a chance to go up on stage and see all the 

animals up close. The children participated enthusiastically and went back with lovely, 

happy smiling faces.

The event could not be possible without the support and guidance of our school Principal 

Mr. Joel Edwin, Supervisor of the Junior School Miss Mayura Barsay, our Pre – Primary Co –

ordinator Mrs. Shama Tinwala and all the teachers. 
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